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Hello,

I am a client of yours and I do not approve of your rate hikes for residential customers. 

We do not want rate hikes for dirty energy! IT is BEYOND time to make the switch to
renewable sources of energy. Be a leader!

We do not want rates for coal ash! You are polluting our neighborhoods, contaminating public
resources and public health. Put the coal ash in your backyard if you'd like to persist.

Thank you for reading and listening to your clients.
Olivia
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